Safe Families

Safe Families for Children (SFFC) hosts vulnerable children and creates extended family-like supports for families facing a crisis through a community of compassionate volunteers to keep children safe and families together.
Host families associated with Safe Families take in children on a voluntary basis for short periods of time.  This allows the family to be supported through a time of crisis with loving care given to their children.
When you make a meal for Safe Families it can be given to a host family when they take in children at a moment’s notice. They can take a frozen meal and not have to worry about having food on a day that is already filled with much to do.
What you will do
· Make a meal that is good when frozen. 
· If you would like to include a bag of frozen vegetables or cookies, or bars that could be frozen that would be nice as well. It is not necessary though.
· Drop off the meal at Divine Redeemer School Wednesday, October 19th 10:30 – 2:30
Thank you for your blessed service!

Click here to learn more about Safe Families!
